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DOPP Updates
In October, 38 boxes of Narcan were obtained through the ROSC
Narcan display sites. 

We are looking to add more Narcan display sites in the community,
please let us know potential places to contact! 

Recovery Navigator Update
Nicki is putting together a free
movie night for individuals in
recovery and their families. The
movie night will be on December
18th at 5 PM at Lake Ridge
Christian Church. 

Starting in January, the recovery
educational groups will have a
Zoom option. 

Nicki has created 5 hygiene bags for
individuals that are in need. If you
know of anyone that is in need of a
bag, contact Nicki. 

Events!

We are hosting a free movie night on
December 18th at 5 PM at Lake Ridge
Christian Church. There will be free
popcorn and drinks and the movie is
“The Elf”! Anyone is welcome to join
the fun!

We are starting a ROSC podcast! Our
first episode will be about an
employer’s experience hiring someone
in recovery. We are currently in the
process of getting equipment, so be on
the lookout in the month of December
for our first episode!

The training is being put on by
Truckers Against Trafficking on
December 1st. The first session is from
1-5 PM at the Paris Fine Arts Center.
The second session from 6-8 PM at
Wenz School. 

UPCOMING:
Movie Night

Podcast

Human Trafficking Training

ambrosiar@hourhouserecovery.org

nickih@hourhouserecovery.org
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